
 
 
 

CITY OF WISC. RAPIDS NEEDS CROSSING GUARDS 
 
The City of Wisc. Rapids has school crossing guard positions open, and would like your help in 
spreading the word to potential candidates!  Shifts are approximately 7:45-8:45 a.m. and 3:15-
4:15 p.m. on school days.  A person could work morning or afternoon shifts, or both shifts.  
Compensation is $11.26 to $12.39 per crossing.  CPR and First Aid training is preferred.  Must be 
able to work in inclement weather – the goal is to have people start on January 2nd following the 
school Winter Break. 
 
Applications are available at www.wirapids.org or at City Hall Human Resources located at 444 
West Grand Avenue, Room 303. 
 
Questions may be directed to Veronica Klish at vklish@wirapids.org or by phone at 715-421-6211. 
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